
Ph.D. thesis evaluation - Invitation from Lingaya's Vidyapeeth 
 
 
Dear Dr. Saeeda Naqvi, 
 
Warm Greetings to you from Lingaya’s Vidyapeeth! 
 
Acting for and on behalf of the Vice Chancellor of Lingaya’s Vidyapeeth, I am pleased to 
invite you to evaluate the thesis titled   “Synthesis, characterization and 
optoelectronic studies of some conjugated polymers” submitted by Deepali 
Khokhar, Reg. no. 17PH.Ch001 for the award of degree of Doctor of Philosophy. 

 
A synopsis/summary of the said thesis is attached herewith.  I request you to let me 
know at an early date whether you could share your time and expertise to evaluate the 
thesis.  On receipt of your acceptance I will send the thesis to you.  The thesis is to be 
evaluated within a time frame of eight weeks.  Kindly indicate whether you would like to 
have the hard copy/soft copy/both hard copy and soft copy of the thesis for 
reviewing.  You will be paid remuneration at the rates fixed by the Board of 
Management of the Vidyapeeth.  I will greatly appreciate it if you can also give the 
mailing address at which communications are likely to reach you most expeditiously, as 
well as your office/home telephone, fax numbers and email ID. 
 
I request you to kindly send your reply at the earliest (within a week) to enable me to 
proceed in the matter. 
 
Thanking you for your time, 
 
With regards, 
 
.  
Controller of Examination 
Lingaya’s Vidyapeeth 

Faridabad-121002, Haryana, India. 
 
 
 
 
 


